
 
 

                                                       
35T35T Date: December 17, 2024 

 

Re:  DISTRIBUTION OF HONEY JARS 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Please note that if you purchased a jar of honey from our beehive, we will be 
distributing it to your child to bring home progressively.  The first jars should be 
going home this evening.   
 
The honey jar(s) has been placed in bubble wrap to facilitate transport. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
S. Rebelo 
Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
 

 
  

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC 
H1C 2H1 

                                     
 


